
 
 

 
 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN EMPLOYEES DONATE MORE THAN 
$1,400 TO DISABLED AMERICAN VETERANS 

 
Rockford, Minn. (July 26, 2021) — Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association 

(WH) employees and directors recently raised $1,440 for Disabled American Veterans (DAV) of 

Minnesota. WH’s Make a Difference committee hosted a “Jean Month” in June, where 

employees who made a contribution to the charity were allowed to wear jeans to work for the 

entirety of the month. 

The Make a Difference committee meets regularly to discuss fundraising opportunities 

for WH employees, such as raffles, tie blanket donations and the Toys for Tots Drive in 

December. Jeans month occurs multiple times a year to engage employees and directors and 

raise money for local charities.  

Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association is a member-owned, not-for-profit 

electric utility that provides power to rural Wright County and western Hennepin County. The 

cooperative has been a corporate citizen to the area since 1937 and currently serves more than 

55,000 electric accounts. It is headquartered in Rockford, Minn. 
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